
             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

Ooredoo and ITU, the leading United Nations agency for information and communication 

technology are  looking for the most promising tech start-ups aimed at inspiring the creation, 

aggregation or digitization of local content, particularly in non-Latin scripts. 

This may involve local script content, or resolving the technical challenges of digitizing non-Latin 

scripts through innovative technologies, or fresh uses for older technologies such as optical 

character recognition voice recognition or translation software. 

Are you an entrepreneur under the age of 30 and interested in winning up to USD 10,000 in 

funding plus mentorship, networking, and high-level exposure? 

Do you want to be part of the select group of 10 young innovators from all over the world 

presented at ITU Telecom World 2014 in Doha, Qatar? 

 

Find out more and apply https://ideas.itu.int 

Questions? E-mail us at young.innovators@itu.int       
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